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Salisbury Harbor Commission 
Town Hall,  Beach Road 

Salisbury, MA  01952 

 

David Mitchell 

Secretary 

 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

 
DATE of MEETING:  2/18/21 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  7:19 PM 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  R. Santos, C. Maclean, D. Mitchell, C. Chapman,  

M. Audette, D. Chretien, M. St Jean,  

  

 

HARBORMASTER PRESENT: W. van de Stadt 
                                          

MEMBERS ABSENT:  T. Olsen 

   

GUESTS:  None 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES: C. Maclean/M. St Jean, vote unanimous. 

 
 

CORRESPONDENCE:  

Harbormaster spoke with a few people looking to fill the open Pump-out boat 

position. 

 

HARBORMASTER’S REPORT:   

Harbormaster is working with the Salisbury PD to get citations issued to errant 

boaters for last year’s season. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

No report on an office for the Harbormaster. 

MBTA lot – C. Maclean stated that a person has been hired to clean up the trees 

and brush remaining on the lot. Will complete in the Spring. 

R. Santos suggested that the DPW do some grading on the lot after the final 

cleanout. 

The Harbormaster reported that the storage shed would cost between $8,000 - 

$9,000. The cost of a container would be $95 per month. C. Maclean stated that if we 

are looking for “dead” storage for three outboard motors and chain then we should 

rent the container for the equivalent of 10 years rather than purchase a shed. 
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R. Santos reported that the new “no wake” buoys have been received and are ready 

to be deployed. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

R. Santos requested $25,000 be transferred from the waterways fee account to the 

stabilization account.  Motion made. R. Santos/M. Audette, vote unanimous. 

C. Chapman reminded everyone to make sure they have completed their “Conflict 

of Interest” requirement.  

 

ITEMS NOT ON THE AGENDA: 

M. Audette asked if Willem van de Stadt had been re-appointed as acting 

Harbormaster. Willem stated that he had been re-appointed. 

 

COMMENTS FROM VISITORS: None 

 

 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on March 18, 2021.  

 

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:34 PM. C. Maclean/M. St Jean, Approval 

unanimous. 
  

       

 

 

 

David Mitchell 

Secretary 

 

 


